
Contact 704-834-7933 for more information. 

© 2025 Enbridge Inc. All rights reserved.

As a result of increasing demand for natural gas 
in the area, Enbridge Gas North Carolina is 
expanding its system by installing a natural gas 
pipeline from Enochville to Concord. Once 
in-service, the pipeline will provide the additional 
natural gas supply and system flexibility needed 
to deliver safe and reliable service to homes and 
businesses as this area continues to grow. To 
minimize impacts to the community and 
environment, the pipeline will be built along 
predominantly existing right of way.

Q: Will work impact traffic? 
      �As construction will occur mainly on road shoulders, there 

will be some traffic disruptions on several sections along the 
route. Traffic control specialists and devices will be present 
to help motorists travel safely in the areas impacted.

Q: How will environmental impact be reduced?
       �Enbridge Gas North Carolina is committed to being a good 

steward of the environment and following all permit 
specifications. Because Enbridge Gas North Carolina is 
building the pipeline in existing right of way, this helps 
reduce environmental impacts. 

Q: Will natural gas be available after the completion 
      �of the project? 

      �Those interested in natural gas service for their home  
or business can contact Jeff Sellers at 704-574-3120.

Kannapolis to Concord  
System Expansion Project

2025 In-service, clean-up and restoration

2024 – 2025 Construction

2022 – 2023 Final design and permitting

Project description 

Proposed project timeline

Frequently asked questions
—

Monitored 24 hours a day, 7 days a week, using 
sophisticated computer and telecommunications 
equipment at gas control centers.

Natural gas reliability during the coldest days.

Supports residential, commercial and 
industrial growth.

Safety

Reliability 

Economic benefits

—

—
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